
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

ENROLLMENT 
RE-ENROLLMENT 
Enrollment for the upcoming 2022-2023 academic year is now open.  All spots are being filled on a first come first served 
basis with completion of enrollment and a reached financial agreement with the Business Office/Administration. If you have 
not re-enrolled for the upcoming school year, we encourage you to do so, as space is filling quickly. Below are some 
important dates and enrollment fees for you to be aware of as we approach the upcoming enrollment season.  

• STANDARD: $150.00 per student, if paid between January 11, 2022 and April 30, 2022 
• LATE: $250.00 per student, if paid after April 30, 2022 (Applicable for K-12 enrollments only) 

 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is now open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The summer program is designed for children ages 3 to 7 (those who 
have just completed 2nd grade) to have fun while learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The goal is to 
prepare them for the upcoming school year. The camp offers resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, PE, water days, 
and library time. The Summer Camp runs from June 1st through August 5th. For more information about Summer Day Camp 
visit the website HERE.

 

CALENDAR 
SENIOR TRIP 
Many of the TCS seniors leave next month for their senior trip. This year, the TCS senior class, their parents, and school 
sponsors will be taking a trip to Yosemite. Upon their return, the seniors will share about their experiences during middle 
and high school chapel.  

 

Educating with a Biblical worldview   
Discipling in Christlikeness 

 

FEBRUARY 2022 



BAKE SALE! 
The elementary classes are holding a bake sale during the month of February. The elementary 
classes will take turns selling baked items before and after school in the elementary hallway. 
All proceeds will go directly to the missions porjects with Allow the Children Mnistries. 
 
CLASS PHOTOS 
Mark your calendars! Grades Pre-K-12th will have Class Pictures taken on Wednesday, March 2nd. Kindergarten students will 
also have their graduation photos taken on March 2nd. Parents will receive communication on proofs and how to order 
prints.  

 
CLASS RINGS 
A Jostens representative will visit TCS on Monday, February 28th to provide students 
with information about class ring purchases. Class ring orders as well as a deposit will be 
due on Monday, March 7th. Students and parents can call  1-800-(JOSTENS) 567-8367 to 
pre-pay with a credit card, should they so choose.   
  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

NO SCHOOL  
• Friday, February 18th – Professional Development Day 

There will be no school for Pre-K-12th students due to Teacher Professional Development Day. K-8th grade Extended 
Care will NOT be offered.  

• Monday, February 21st – Presidents Day 
There will be no school for K-12th and Half Day Pre-K students due to Presidents Day. Full Day Pre-K classes will 
continue as usual. K-8th grade Extended Care will be offered. Email Lily Dennison (ldennison@tcs4u.org) by February 
16th if you are interested in your child participating in Extended Care. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
SPRING MUSICAL 
Mark your calendars for this year’s middle and high school musical. TCS is excited to 
announce that it will be performing Shrek The Musical  Jr. this spring. The performances will 
be April 29th and 30th at 7:00pm. Tickets will be available in April.  
 

OPEN HOUSE 
Share the news! Timberlake Christian Schools is holding another Open House on Thursday, February 10th for Pre-K through 
12th grade. The Open House will run from 9:00am-12:00pm and 4:00-6:00pm. The Open House is a wonderful opportunity 
for new and prospective students and parents to tour the school; meet the faculty and staff; and learn more about TCS! 
Please help us spread the word about our Open House to those that may be interested! 

 
FUN RUN & CARNIVAL 
It’s just a couple months away! Please be 
sure to save the date for the fourth 
annual TCS Fun Run and Carnival on 
Saturday, April 2nd! TCS will be looking for 
both vendors and sponsors for this event. 
Stay tuned for additional information about the Fun Run and details on becoming a vendor or sponsor. 



DRESS DOWN DAYS 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Pre-K students will have a Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, February 25th. 
 
SPIRT DAY - DRESS DOWN 
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, February 4th and Friday, February 25th. On Spirit Day, TCS students can show 
their school spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt.  The spirit shirt must be visible.  
  

TBC - TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE 
Timberlake Biblical Counseling and Training Center 
is excited to announce the 2022 Truth & Light 
Conference on March 4th-6th, 2022. The Pre-
conference will be open on Friday evening and will 
focus on the subject of Counseling Relational 
Crises. The main conference on Saturday and 
Sunday, March 5-6th will focus on Enduring Life's 
Challenges. The conference will feature guest 
speakers and biblical counselors, Dr. Lance Quinn 
and Dr. Joel James. The early bird registration will 
be open from January 1-February 15. For more 
information visit the Timberlake Biblical 
Counseling website. 
 
 
 Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 

educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 
discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 

 


